
 
 
 

Weekly update! 

 

Hello Lowell Families! 

We are nearing the end of November and that brings the end of the quarter, report 
cards, conferences and THANKSGIVING!  

Lundy Elementary will be having parent-teacher conferences in the morning of 
November 24th and in the evening on November 25th. If you have not yet signed up for 
your conference time, please contact your child’s teacher as soon as possible. 

Lowell Jr/Sr High conferences will be from 3:30-8:00 pm on November 24th and from 
8:00am-12:00pm on November 25th. For details on how to sign up, please check your 
email. If you need additional assistance, please call the office at 541.937.2124. 

Hopefully you have read the previous communication regarding Executive Order 20-65 
or the “Freeze”. Once again, we will continue as we have. If there are any changes, we 
will get that information out to you as soon as possible.  

Please remember, when picking up students, getting food from our drive-thru or for any 
other reason you may be on campus, masks are mandatory for parents and students. If 
you have any questions regarding the mask policy, please feel free to call 541.937.5095.  

During the Turkey Day drive through, we gave out turkey dinners to over 522 children 
ages 0-18. We will continue to distribute Turkey dinners to children via our delivery routes 
through Monday, November 23. Chef Billy would like to thank the community for their 
support and kind words, and to let them know how much he appreciates them! 

Some dates to remember: 

• NO SCHOOL Wednesday, November 25th to accommodate Parent-Teacher 
conferences 

• NO SCHOOL Thursday, November 26th to celebrate Thanksgiving 
• NO SCHOOL Friday, November 27th to relax and enjoy your family! 
• Classes resume Monday, November 30th 

No matter what your plans are, how they may have changed, or even if they are the 
same as every year, we hope that you have a safe, healthy and relaxing Thanksgiving.  

Stay healthy, stay safe and be kind. 


